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Sherri Bell reported that we are hoping to have some news on the Film Studio soon since the Gov’t 
committed some funding to the business plan as part of their election campaign.   

We received a finance committee update that our projected deficit for year-end has be adjusted upward 
slightly to 5.1M.   

Audit report.  Some updated Risks recognized due to Covid.  And the Audit plan has also taken Covid into 
account.  The college’s external Auditors, KPMG, will be conducting a review of our HR/payroll system to 
ensure the right system and business controls are in place.  

The Board approved some program cancellations as approved/recommended by Edco.   

And then once we got through all of that business-business, we got to the exciting part of the meeting:  
unveiling the new college logo!  We watched the video about the symbolism of the design and about the 
artist who created it, Dylan Thomas, a Camosun Alum.  

And we looked over some of the plans for next year’s 50th anniversary events that can be adapted to 
virtual or in person depending on the state of the world. 

And that’s my report. 
 
 
 
 

Joanne Cumberland 
[CUPE 2081 Board of Governor’s Staff Representative], CUPE Local 2081 
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